
 From:  

"Gracie Galloway" <dr.gracie.galloway@gmail.com> 

  

To: 

researcher@airborneinnormandy.com 

Sent: 

Fri, 20 May 2016 18:41:29 +0000 

Subject: 

Ross 

Mr. Siddall, before you post the garbage of Russell Ross with his 

lies and false claims of bravado perhaps you should have done 

some research with the men who were there.  You should also 

check Ross' army records that clearly show he was NOT in the Ia 

Drang nor Albany.   

He was however under FBI investigation for stalking and 

threatening reporters.   

Your claim that you spoke with CSM Plumley on Skype is simply 

a flat out lie.  CSM Plumley had no internet, did not give 

interviews, and the closest thing he had to high tech was a rotary 

dial phone.  Mrs. Plumley would never have permitted anything 

else.   

You sir are a liar.  Worse you are disparaging honorable men 

based  on the words of a person that everyone who knows him 

knows he is under psychiatric care.  Now I feel bad for Ross.  He is 

a sick man. But I have nothing but contempt for you.   



And I am a VN vet. 3 years volunteer working with rape victims 

and children of rape victims.  I can say this. YOU are raping the 

honor of those who served. 

Gracie Galloway, PhD., FNP-BC 
 


